
From: noreply@lasalle.ca <noreply@lasalle.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 10:25 AM 
To: Dawn Hadre <dhadre@lasalle.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Support Request for the Annual Suicide P 
 
The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 
5950 Malden Road 
LaSalle, Ontario N9H 1S4 
 
Dear Mayor, 
 
We are writing to request your written support for an Encroachment Permit application to the Ministry 
of Transportation (MTO) for the Suicide Prevention Awareness Walk to take place on Sunday, 
September 27, 2020.  
 
The Canadian Mental Health Association, Windsor-Essex County Branch (CMHA-WECB) in partnership 
with the Windsor-Essex County Health Unit (WECHU) is leading a campaign to promote mental health, 
raise awareness about suicide prevention, and to link individuals who struggle with suicidal ideation or 
mental health issues with community resources. The campaign includes a large network of community 
including representatives from multiple sectors, including the LaSalle Police and Essex-Windsor EMS. 
 
The main event for Suicide Prevention Awareness Month is a 5km/2km non-profit community walk 
https://windsoressex.cmha.ca/mental-health/suicide-prevention/awareness-month/walk/. The walk will 
begin at St. Clair College SportsPlex at approximately 9:30 a.m. and goes along parts of the Herb Gray 
Parkway Multi-Use Trail.  
 
As part of our permit application, we require to a letter of support from the Town of LaSalle.  
 
We appreciate your assistance and have attached a draft letter of support that may also be returned to 
us through email. Please let us know if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
Gordon Thane  
On behalf of Neil MacKenzie & Kim Willis 
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